
 

 

  

Raymond Terrace and Farley 
WWTW’s Pond Lining Construction 

Contract Value: $2,956,800 

Client: Hunter Water Corporation 

Client Contact: Tommy Zhang 

 

This project involves modifications to 

three (3) effluent storage ponds 

including desludging and dewatering, 

bulk earthworks, drainage systems, 

geocomposite linings and HDPE liners. 

Two (2) of the ponds are located at 

Raymond Terrace WWTW and one (1) 

of the third ponds is located at Farley 

WWTW. 

 

The project included the movement of 

approximately 15,000m3 of fill with 

8,500m3 as imported fill. The ponds 

were lined with over 60,000m2 of 

geocomposite and 2mm thick HDPE 

liner. 

 

Each pond is located within an existing 

WWTW and therefore temporary 

works were required to isolate the 

ponds from the remainder of the plant. 

 

The project WAS completed on time in 

July 2016. 
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